
To: The House Committee on Election Integrity 

 

 

Thank you for your service to the great state of Kansas. In an effort to support free and fair elections I 

am writing as a proponent of SB 208. So many in our nation have lost confidence in the election process. 

Ballot harvesting and mass ballot dumping in unmonitored locations represents a critical threat to our 

democracy.  

Please support SB 208. This should be a bipartisan issue that both sides of the isle can agree on. Free 

and fair elections are critical to our republic. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Scott and Amy Siple   

 


